
i0-001
COMMENT

CL-02485

From:

Sent:
To:

Subject:

Bob Lannon <boblannon@embarqmail.com>
Friday, January 22, 2010 7:23 AM
secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>
proposed rule changes

I urge you not to lower the leverage requirement to 10:1. Making such a change would make it very difficult if not
impossible for the small traders to take part in this market.

Bob Lannon


